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Attention Grade 12 Students!

Valedictorian Nominee Stump Speeches are happening this Thursday 

during FLEX in the gym.

Nominees will have 2 minutes to speak to the class of 2022 and present 

their case as to why they should be one of two valedictorians this year. 

Students will vote for their top two choices immediately after the speeches.

The top five students nominated by their peers from the Grad 12 Grad 

Survey students completed on or prior to Capstone Day:

Andrew Alvarez Lillian Ghorbani

Jenny Lee   Micah Neumann-Jackson

Danesh Yap



Please return or renew any overdue 

library books before Friday, May 6th. 

Your account must be in good 

standing to be able to buy Dinner & 

Dance and After Grad tickets

ATTENTION 

GRADE 12 STUDENTS



REQUESTED BOOK

Mia P - the book you 
requested is ready for pick up 

at the library



Ms. Wood’s CLC 11 
Our FIRST meeting will be Thursday MAY 5th

ROOM 202
FLEX (10:30)

Everyone MUST attend



INTERNATIONAL 
STUDENT MEETING

GRADES 9 AND 10
DATE: MAY 3, TUES
TIME: @LUNCH
PLACE:  ROOM 244

If you are an international student in Grade 9 

or 10, please attend!

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-ND





Please email Ms Rai if you are interested in attending (mrai@sd43.bc.ca) 

mailto:mrai@sd43.bc.ca




All field hockey team members who 
hope to play NEXT YEAR, please 

meet in room 230 at the beginning 
of lunch on Tuesday, May 3

FIELD HOCKEY



The hockey team is playing on:
May 3 at 7:45 – 9:15 pm at 
Planet Ice vs Charles Best

May 4 at 3 – 4:30pm at
Scotiabarn {Rink 2} vs Whistler 

Hockey Schedule





S Summer Learning 2022 

Volunteer Application Form –  

SECONDARY STUDENT 

 
Students interested in volunteering in the 2022 Summer Learning program are 

required to complete this application form. High school-aged volunteers will be 

placed in an elementary or middle classroom at one of our summer sites, July 11-

29 (Elementary 9am-12pm daily; Middle 8:45am-11:45am daily) for a total of 45 

hours. In most cases, only students who can commit to and be available for all 

instructional days should apply. All classes are Literacy/Numeracy courses and are 

face-to-face only. 

Please direct any questions to Mr. Ron Williams, Volunteer Coordinator 

rwilliams@sd43.bc.ca.  







Chess club

•Room 308
• Everyday at lunch

• All levels welcome

• Play for fun & learn

• Optional: Team-tournaments 

against Terry Fox



Emily Carr Headstart in Art

• Emily Carr University of Art + Design and Coquitlam School District #43 
are pleased to announce the continuation of a partnership that will see 
ECU offer a first-year studio course, taught by Emily Carr, at Gleneagle
Secondary School in Fall 2022.  

• This course will be available to current Grade 11 or 12 students or 
recent graduates from any of the secondary schools in School District 
#43 and surrounding area. The course will carry degree credit at Emily 
Carr University and transfer credit to other Fine Art programs.  The 
course is particularly aimed at students considering post-secondary 
studies in visual art, media art or design.

• Space limited to 18 students, on a “first come (with requirements 
met), first served” basis.

• Application deadline May 25, 2022

• https://www.sd43.bc.ca/CareerPrograms/0Documentation/Headstart_i
n_Art_App_2022.pdf

•
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/CareerPrograms/0Documentation/Headstart_i
n_Art_Brochure_2022.pdf

https://www.sd43.bc.ca/CareerPrograms/0Documentation/Headstart_in_Art_App_2022.pdf
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/CareerPrograms/0Documentation/Headstart_in_Art_Brochure_2022.pdf



